
 

 

 

 

 
Dear Parents,            24/8/18 
 
On Tuesday 4th September 2018 we will be focusing once again on Road Safety with the children in the preschool 
room. RAPS is a road safety awareness program that supports the learning about road safety with young children 
in a fun and active way. The children will be learning things such as crossing the road, walking safely near a road, 
what to do when you see traffic lights and stop/go signs and also driving a mini 6volt car!  
 
Between 10am and midday the children will be taken in groups of 1 educator with every 5 children across the 
road to the enclosed Tennis Courts on Greenhills way to participate in the RAPS activity.  
 
The children will be walking to and from the venue and will only be having to cross one small quiet road and 
along the path next to the car park to the tennis courts. There will be 4 educators who will attend to supervise 
the children during the activity.  A full first aid kit, fresh water, parent and emergency contact list will be taken 
with us.  
 
Please complete the permission note below. Without a completed permission note your child will not be able to 
attend.  
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I give permission for my child ___________________________________________ to attend the RAPS (Road 
Awareness Program) where they will learn about road safety. I understand that this will invole them having the 
opportunity to ride on a small 6volt car around a track within the tennis courts. 
 
Where: Hawkesbury Sports Council in the Tennis Courts located on Greenhills Way, South Windsor  
When: Tuesday 4th September 2018.  
Time: From 9:30am Until Midday 
Transport: I understand that the children will be walking across the road and along the path beside the car park 
to the front of the building. 
Supervision: I am aware that there will be 4 staff/educators with a maximum of 20 children from Greenhills 
attending.  
The responsible Educator will be: Candice.  
For any enquiries on the day please contact the centre on 45776102 and we will get in touch with the staff who 
are with the children. 
 
Please note: A Risk Assessment process has been completed. You are welcome to view the risk assessments prior 
to the excursion.  
 
Parent Name: ______________________________________ 
 
Parent Signature: ____________________________________ 

Date: ________________________ 

Greenhills Child Care Centre  
             Incorporated 
 2 Stewart Street, 

South Windsor NSW 2756 

Telephone: (02) 4577 6102 
greenhillsccc@optusnet.com.au 

 


